Minutes of General Mesting
Held on 04-28-2007 at Providence Medical Center, Colby Campus, Everstt

The meeting was called to order by FPresident, Grant Hoppsr, RBE7WED, at
B:05 oM. He asked for self-introductions around the room. There were 30
signed im.

in preference to making time for the program, President Hopper asked
that the reading of the minutes of the dpril meeting be dispensed with.
Member Eill FPainter, N7ADE, moved that the minutes be dispsnsed with. Member
kmith Jackson, AD7FT seconded the motion. The motion was carried.

Fresident Hopper asked members to be sure and indicate their membership
status with ARRL on the club sign—in shest. It iz important for our club to
be able to state accurately the ARRL membership within the SOHO.

Frasident Hopper called Tor the Tresurer’s report. Treasurar
Whitinger, W/MGE, reported the following:

For the period 03-24-2007 through 04272007

Income:

Gift Received from NW Amateur Radio Repeater Group F15&64.74
Life Mambership 150,00
Speed Dial 5.00
Tech Llasses 405, 00
Totzl £2124.74
Expensas:

Class materials F EV4.50
Telephone 20053
Total: F 424,73
Checking account general 2,381.50
lLife Memberships ] F7H.00
VYE Mileage &L OO
Checking account balance $5,214.70
SCHE 180 day CD (Maturity dugust 13, Z007) D00 GO
Accounts Payable —~1&.6%

President Hopper made a plea to membership for anyone interested in
serving as assistant to the Club Secretary for the remainder of the 2007 vear
to make themselves known. The dutiss of the Secretary and Treasuver have
bacome a burden for one person to handle z2lone.

Mo VE Report was called for. The reporit is in the April Z8 2007
envelope.

Ciub Property Manager, Stephen Hagberg, AD7HI, reported that he has
hequn gathering inventory information of club property.

Fresident Hopper told membership that anyone interested taking Beneral
Class instruction showld register such interest to Education Coordinator, Jim
Ludden, KED7RHI.

It was noted that there have been some members indicating an interest
in such things as tune-up of transceivers and other ham gear. Perbaps some
help could be found asmong the membership toward resolving thesse needs.

Earen Miller, ex-szecretary of Northwest Amateur Radio Repeater Group,
offered related the background to the donation of that club’'s funds to SCHOC.

President Hopper stated that he wants to create a Club History project
to gather club background information for documentation of SCHC activities and
history.



Field Day:

President, and Field Day Co—-coordinator, Hopper related that some of
the Field Day activities are:

Food aquisition and management: Dale Shacklett, EA7MVP.

Antenna Tower aquisition and setup: Dave Crosby, AGVF.

Jm;;zgt?:szggi_ﬂﬂob Szlsgiver, KE7IJT.
/

Bill Painter, N7A0B, moved that the meeting be adjourn=d.
EBob Huson, WA7HYD, seconded, and the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 AM

The program was about alternative power supplies presented by Eob
Gudgel, E7IQ.

Respectfully submitted,
Bary N Whitinger, W7HGE
Secretary



